
 

Nighttime Demolition of the San Jose Avenue Overcrossing 
on State Route 1 in Pacifica  

 

What:  Demolition of the old San Jose Avenue Pedestrian Overcrossing 
When: 8:00 PM, Saturday, March 2, 2019 – 8:00 AM, Sunday, March 3, 2019  
 

Why at Night?  State 

Route 1 cannot be 

closed during the day, 

except for emergencies. 

Since Caltrans cannot 

safely demolish the 

overcrossing with traffic 

passing below, the 

highway must be closed. 

Impacts:  Demolition of 

the bridge will be noisy, 

but Caltrans has 

scheduled the work for 

a Saturday night, which 

for most people is not a 

work night.  

Also, Caltrans can 

schedule a longer 

closure over a Saturday 

night/Sunday morning 

than over a weeknight, 

which allows the work 

to be completed in one 

night, rather than two.  
The San Jose Avenue Pedestrian Overcrossing will be closed and demolished, 
making way for the new overcrossing that will be opening in late April 2019 


